
CHARTIERS TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

BUDGET MEETING 

Tuesday, November 18, 2014 

2:00 p.m. 

 

The Chartiers Township Board of Supervisors held a meeting to discuss the proposed 2015 

Budget, at 2:00 pm, Tuesday November 18, 2014. 

 

ATTENDANCE: 

 

Attending the meeting were Supervisors A. William Kiehl, Richard Metzler and John M. 

Marcischak. Additionally in attendance were Jodi L. Noble-Township Manager; Anita 

Marcischak-Township Treasurer and Wendy Williams-Recording Secretary. 

 

The Supervisors discussed the proposed General Fund and Capital Improvement proposed 

budgets.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 3:10 p.m. 

 

 

                                                                     _______________________________ 

                                                                     John M. Marcischak 

                                                                     Secretary 

 

  Wendy Williams-Recording Secretary 

 

 


